Filed: 2/6/2019 4:13:05 PM WEQC

From: Tyler Tetrault

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 12:51 PM

To: 'Fonald Ericsson’; scottaericsson@gmail .com

Cc: Joel Severin; Jennifer Hartman

Subject: RE: [EXTERMAL] Logging on BMP mining areas

Ron and Scott,

Attached is the mine plan map for your review. This includes the total disturbance for the new area, which would be the
most disturbance that would occur due to mining. Actual disturbance could be less once mining begins, as we tend have
a larger disturbance area submitted to DEQ because that is the “sandbox™ in which DEQ holds us to unless we update
our plan in the future. Also, depending upon jurisdictional determination from the Army Corps of Engineers, our mining
could decrease in size if specific areas are deemed as “wetlands” and therefore cannot disturb. If this is the case, we will
submit new maps to both of you for review of the new mining plan and disturbance. Please let me know if you have any
guestions. | will send a second email with the reclamation plan, Thanks

Tyler Tetranll

Bentonite Performance Minerals, LLC
Colomy, WY

307-800-8532
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